
 

  

 

We’re Excited to Upgrade Our Electronic Medical Record (EMR) System & 

Enhance Your Digital Patient Experience! 

We have exciting news to share with you! Because we greatly value our relationship with you, we 

wanted to make sure that you heard this news directly from us.   

This October, we will be enhancing our digital patient experience!  

As part of the AllerVie Health network, we will always be dedicated to improving and expanding our 

services for our patients. We continuously strive to deliver not only the highest quality care to you 

but also the safest, most efficient, and most patient-centric experience possible. These clinic 

changes, among many others, will allow us to better serve you now and in the future!   

New Electronic Medical Record (EMR) System & Patient Portal (Coming October 2025)  

Your allergy and asthma care will soon be just a tap away! As part of our commitment to enhancing 

your experience, we’re upgrading your electronic medical record (EMR) system to elevate the way we 

deliver care and communicate with you. This upgraded platform ensures better support while 

keeping your health information secure and accessible. We’re especially excited about our new 

online patient portal and mobile app, designed to make managing your healthcare easier and more 

convenient—anytime, anywhere! 

Our Providers Are Excited About This New Era of Care!   

 

Dr. Weily Soong, Dr. John Anderson, Dr. Michael Polcari, Dr. Forester, Dr. Reena Patel, and our 

advanced-practice providers are supportive advocates for our transition to the new system and 

patient portal! We have effectively implemented this EMR in 50+ clinics across ten states over the past 

two years. This platform, trusted by numerous AllerVie Health network clinics, delivers proven 

functionality and seamless integration for the most effective patient care. Our providers are dedicated 

to collaborating with us to advance patient care and are excited to watch us expand into our next 

phase in the AllerVie Health journey!  

We’re excited about what this upgrade means for you: stronger support, more seamless care, and 

a system built to put patients first.  

 

Sincerely,  

AllerVie Health – Homewood, Hoover, Cullman, and Oxford 

Homewood: 205.871.9661  Cullman: 256.841.0251 

Hoover: 205.209.4115   Oxford: 256.273.4963 


